TERRACE CONSTRUCTION CoO. , INC.
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER
3965 PEARL RD., CLEVELAND, OH 44109-3103

Consrruction PHONE: (216) 739-3170 FAX:(216)739-3169

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Dear Resident:

Terrace Construction will begin replacement of the water main on __Canyon View Lane the week
of March30,2020.

Construction crews will work on your street unloading pipe and fittings, cutting and grinding pavement,
and digging trenches, among other construction activities. As with any construction project there are
invariably certain inconveniences. We will make every effort to keep these inconveniences to a
minimum.

OF SPECIAL CONCERN

The installation of a temporary above ground water main will service all households while the old main
is being replaced. Please be careful when you drive next to temporary hydrants and house
connections. These appurtenances can damage vehicles and result in rupture to the temporary piping
system and loss of water to the neighborhood. In order to isolate your house from the existing main it
may be necessary for Terrace Construction Company personnel to enter your house to shut off the
service line at the meter. These personnel will be able to show proper identification. Please ask for it
before allowing anyone access to your home for this purpose. Please note an adult must be present for
our personnel to enter your home. We will be able to connect the bypass to most homes from the outside
of the property, so no one will need to enter your home.

YOUR SAFETY IS OUR CONCERN

We urge you to observe all traffic barricades, warning lights and flag personnel. These control devices
and personnel are there for your protection. For everyone’s safety we ask that no cars be parked on the
street during construction hours. Normal parking will be permitted after construction hours. Aboveall,
please warn children to keep a safe distance from all equipment and excavations. Construction
equipment is fascinating to children, but can be very dangerous even while not in operation.

On similar jobs of this nature, Terrace Construction Company has experienced some vandalism to its
property. We ask your cooperation in reporting any incidents of damage or loss of property to Mr. Rik
Luzader of Terrace Construction Company at 216. 739. 3170, ext. 223.

If a special problem arises, please call our office number, 216. 739. 3170, between 7 am and 6 pm. From
6 pmto 7 am call 216. 861. 8663.

During the project it will become necessary to shut the water off for a short duration. You will be
contacted before any scheduled water service outages.
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